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Collin Roehner

From: Angelena McCoy
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2016 3:02 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Docket #160021 FPL Rate Increase

Please place this e-mail in Docket Correspondence Consumers and their Representatives in Docket #160021. 
 
I received a voicemail message from Ms. Joyce Watson(?) (607-857-0854) asking that I pass on to Commissioner Patronis 
to please vote down the rate increase requested by FPL. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Patronis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Office: (850) 413-6004 
Fax: (850) 413-6005 
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